
Reimbursable Detail Opportunity with the Office of Inspector General 
for the Export-Import Bank of the United States 

 
The Office of Inspector General (OIG) for the Export-Import Bank of the United States (EXIM) is 
seeking a highly motivated Supervisory Auditor (SES/SL/GS-15) to serve on a reimbursable 120-
day detail, which may be extended if all parties agree. Applicants must have at least 15 years of 
auditing experience, preferably with at least 10 years in the Inspector General audit 
community. Applicants must have supervisory experience and must have at least 5 years of 
executive level experience or 7 to 8 years of GS-15 level experience. The selectee will serve as 
the Acting Assistant Inspector General in the Office of Audits and Evaluations (OAE) and will 
report directly to the Deputy Inspector General.  
 
OAE conducts and oversees independent and objective audits, inspections, and evaluations to 
assess the efficiency and effectiveness of EXIM’s programs, operations, and transactions. OAE 
staff may also perform reviews or assessments; conduct research projects; or provide 
information, comments, and other services to outside parties. All audits, inspections, and 
evaluations are performed in accordance with the requisite standards—the Government 
Auditing Standards issued by the Comptroller General of the United States and the Quality 
Standards for Inspection and Evaluation established by the Council of the Inspectors General for 
Integrity and Efficiency (CIGIE). OAE also performs audit, inspection, and evaluation resolution 
activities to ensure appropriate and timely corrective actions are taken by EXIM. 
 
If you are interested in applying for this detail, please seek the approval of your supervisor (or 
his/her designee) in advance of applying and submit an introductory email and/or cover letter 
and resume to Jennifer Fain, Deputy Inspector General, at jennifer.fain@exim.gov, no later 
than close of business Monday, July 25, 2022. Please direct any inquiries to Ms. Fain.  
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